
 
Lakecrest Dress Code 

 
POLICY STATEMENT 

 
​​  
​​ At Lakecrest, we take pride in cultivating a positive and inclusive learning environment for 

students from Kindergarten to 9th grade. Our dress code policies, encompassing both 
uniform regulations and dress down day guidelines, are fundamental to maintaining a sense 
of unity, respect, and individuality among our student body. The uniform policy aims to instill 
a prideful identity, while dress down days offer a unique opportunity for self-expression within 
the boundaries of our school values. By understanding and adhering to these policies, we 
collectively contribute to a focused and respectful atmosphere, enriching the overall 
educational experience at Lakecrest. 

​​  
​​ To ensure clarity and understanding, we encourage you to review the comprehensive 

guidelines outlined in both our Uniform Policy and Dress Down Day Policy. Click the links 
below to access the complete details: 

​​  
​​ UNIFORM POLICY 

 
 
DRESS DOWN POLICY 

​​  
​​  
​​  
​​  
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TNLyFIsr2EKXzkz5ZnzGxveSFwuE8PRQcbFpL5qNvsU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16X9gJIpjV3qdu_-0e4YeBvjOkADI2uwbnIj2jVssEOg/edit?usp=sharing

